
BYRA 2022 ML Realty/ML Hospitality Invitational Regatta 

NOTICES TO COMPETITORS 

Notice 5 6/4/2022 

There will be no skippers’ meeting ashore for Sunday’s racing.  Please meet on the water off PPYC  at 

12:00 noon for check-in and racing. 

Notice 4 6/4/2022 

The motion to replace the October 2020 Sailing Instructions with the updated 2022 Sailing Instructions 

was tabled. 

Further discussion of the 2022 Sailing Instructions will be held at the 2023 Annual Meeting in January, 

2023. 

Notice 3 4/27/2022 

1) For all future BYRA events, a sign-in sheet will be available at the skippers’ meeting. Please check the 

details we have listed for your boat and initial the sign-in sheet in the appropriate column. 

2) On the water, when the Come Within Hail flag is raised, please check-in with the Race Committee 

signal boat, stating your sail number and whether you will sail with or without a spinnaker. 

3) Between races, please ONLY check-in with the signal boat if you are changing between using a 

spinnaker or not using a spinnaker. 

4) If you withdraw from a race either during the race or before a start please notify the race committee 

as soon as possible. 

 

Notice 2 4/27/2022 

A brief meeting of all available members of BYRA will be held at 12:00 PM May 14, 2022 at the BYRA 

clubhouse at PPYC to discuss and potentially adopt the proposed 2022 Sailing Instructions for use 

starting with the BYRA 2022 Fall Series. 

A copy of the proposed 2022 SI is available on the BYRA Official Notice Board in the Fall Series tab under 

the Sailing Instructions link. A link to the SI is also available on the main Racing Information page. 

 

Notice 1  4/27/2022 

If you plan to race in the 2022 ML Realty/ML Hospitality Invitational Regatta, please submit your entry 

and entry fee at the earliest opportunity to Bob Toone.  It is important to get an early count of T-Shirt 

orders and dinner orders. 


